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From the President 

Thank you to all those who attended Saturday night’s 

Christmas potluck dinner. It was a great night with 

some excellent food, an entertaining Santa, and 

enjoyable festive music from jazz trio The 

Mixers.  Many thanks again to Sharyn Pryde and her 

team for all the work put into the organisation of this 

function.     

Disappointingly, thieves are again targeting 

vehicles in our car park. Please be vigilant and take 

care not to leave any valuables on display in your 

vehicle.  

Thanks to all our wonderful volunteers who have 

contributed their time to Burnside over the past year – 

you are seen and you are valued.  We also appreciate 

the great work being done by our greenkeeper 

Jamey having our greens and surrounds looking so 

good.  

Wishing everyone a happy Christmas and looking 

forward to seeing you all back on the greens next 

year.  Best of luck to Burnside members heading up to 

Auckland in the new year to play in the Summerset 

Nationals. 

 

 

Friday night members' draw: 

This is on hold until after the Burnside Pairs. 
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Thanks to Kerrie Bruce for photos 
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Greens over the Holidays 

The wonderful Jamey says it will be business as usual on the greens front. One or two greens 

will be open every day including the public holidays. Mats and jacks will be left out by the 

green that is open.  Be sure to lock up if you are the last to leave. 

Interclub Success 

The Division 2 Women’s Seven's team have qualified for the final.  It  couldn't be 

played this week due to a flooded green, so will be re-scheduled sometime in the New Year . 

Singles:  Kazumi Cuthbertson  

Pairs:  Carol Dawe and Karolyn Boon  

Fours:  Lynne Brown, Beryl Murphy, Penny Pat, Cath Burrows  

Corporate Bowls 

A big thank you to Alan Bryce, Alistair Salt and all those who have assisted with Corporate 

Bowls. So far this season there have been 1756 attendees (1206 so far this December).  There 

are a further 383 booked for the balance of the season. 

Unfortunately rain has denied 5 groups with 82 players a chance to participate.  The bar 

sales have enjoyed a major boost. 

Master Class   

To be held in conjunction with the Rawleighs Stewart Buttar Burnside Pairs on Thursday 

12th January 2023 from 10:00am to noon.    

A chance to learn from the legends of bowls, Jo Edwards and Val Smith.  This is for players 

up to year 8 and limited to 24 people. Tickets are only $45:00 and include lunch.  

Only two spaces left.  Contact Alan Bryce 027 232 1723. 
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Santa Unmasked 

A great job Barry.  Thanks. 

 
Photo: Michael Mehaffey  

Sponsors of the Week 

 

From roller garage doors to electric garage 

doors, we at Dominator Christchurch have the 

finest quality garage doors for your home. 

Phone: 3528005 

Address: 20 Abros Place (off Wairakei Road)  

 

 

 

If you are experiencing problems with your feet 

but not sure what to do, our experienced team 

will explain your issue and put you at ease. 

See Matt or Kate  

Phone:  (03) 357 0155    

Email:  info@footmatterspodiatry. 

Address: 45 Merrin Street, Avonhead,  
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